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August 9, 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Greetings! Throughout the summer the district administration and bus company have been 

planning for the transportation needs of the district in a safe way.  The bus company will be 

using a sanitizing machine to keep the buses safe and all children will have undergone screening 

by their parents before boarding the bus each day.   

Due to the pandemic there will be some important changes to be made that I would like to 

outline for you.  In addition, the school district is asking you to sign an agreement (found on 

page 2) that you have read and understand the expectations for riding the bus during the 

pandemic.  If those expectations are not met the privilege of riding the bus will be taken away. 

Expectations: 

 Students must remain in their assigned seats to physical distance to the greatest extent 

possible and should face forward at all times 

 Students must wear masks while on the bus 

 All other bus rules as posted in the student handbook will be enforced 

 

Please fill out the agreement on page 2 and return it to your child’s classroom teacher on the first 

day of school. 

Sincerely, 

 

Ann Freitag, Principal HMHS 

 

 

Joseph Boggio, Principal, HES 
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I have read and understand the bus rules as printed in the student 

handbook and the additional expectations outlined on page 1 to keep 

everyone safe during the pandemic.  By signing this I agree to have my 

child follow the rules and expectations.  I understand that due to the 

nature of the pandemic, failure to abide by the rules and expectations for 

bus behavior will result in suspension of bus privileges.   

Return this form to the classroom teacher on the first day of school. 

 

Parent Name: (Please Print) _______________________________ 

 

Parent Signature: ________________________________________ 

 

Student Name: (Please Print) ______________________________ 

  


